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     Fraser Valley Regional Meeting 

 
    Jim Clark, Fraser Valley Director,  

will host the Regional meeting to be held   
At: 

3rd floor Conference Room of the KPMG Office Building 
8506-200 Street,  

Langley, B. C.  
                                                              On:   
                                         Saturday, November 21st, 2015 
                                                     9:00 am – 1:00 pm 

 
                    (Coffee, beverages and a light lunch will be served)  

                                           
                                    Tentative Agenda: 

 
9:00-9:10       Jim Clark, Fraser Valley Director – Welcome 
 
9:10-9:30       Kathy Tixier, General Manager 
o Introductions 
o Overview of BCGWA Activities this fall (WSA Policy review, educational 

outreach, ITA contract, a new national organization...) 
o 2016 Trade Show and Convention Planning  

 
9:30-10:00      Diane Evans, Manager, Industry Relations, Industry Training Authority (ITA) 
o Overview of ITA Certification Process for Water Well Driller, Geoexchange Driller, Geotechnical/Environmental 

Driller, and Pump Installer Trades 
 
10:00-10:30    Mike Wei, P.Eng., BC Ministry of Environment  
o Newest developments concerning the Groundwater Protection Regulation under the Water Sustainability Act 
 
                           10:30-10:45     Coffee Break 

 
10:45-11:15     Marc Zubel, P.Eng., Drinking Water Manager, Fraser Health Authority 
o Update on drinking water quality protection in the Fraser Valley Region 

 
11:15-11:45     Ross Kreye, Section Head / Mike Simpson, GW Protection Officer,  

(BC Ministry of Forests, Lands and Natural Resource Operations) 
o Regional resources in support of the Water Sustainability Act and local groundwater stewardship initiatives 
 
11:45-12:15     Kathy Tixier, General Manager, BCGWA & Jim Clark, QWD, A&H Drilling 
o Tracking well performance throughout the 100-year life of a well  
 

12:15-1:00     Lunch and Networking 
 
 

         Please RSVP to Debbie Lamont at: secretary.bcgwa@shaw.ca by Friday, November 13, 2015  
        Not a member?  Please contact Debbie to become a BCGWA Associate or Corporate member 
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